GRESHAM, OR
Mayor Shane Bemis

HATE IS NOT A GRESHAM VALUE

In the immediate aftermath of the deadly white-supremacist violence in Charlottesville in the summer of 2017,
Mayor Shane Bemis spoke forcefully against hate at a Gresham City Council meeting, calling on the community to
rally around inclusion. Following the Mayor’s remarks, the City of Gresham placed the words “Hate is Not a
Gresham Value” on every City vehicle and distributed free bumper stickers carrying this message to the
community so that residents could join in, affirm Gresham’s values, and give voice to Gresham’s rejection of hate
and intolerance.

Additional information is available from Ashley Miller, Assistant to the Mayor, at
ashley.miller@greshamoregon.gov or 503-618-2584.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=DSHtmEBLdXM&fbclid=IwAR0SfvTyfW2KQDkXkBw0EciYT8_upFSSXNyj5--zGHA5TsjW21zm1Om7Dqc&app=desktop
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